
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

I write to inform you that from 25th April 2022 there will be a 5p price increase in the cost of a 
primary school meal from £2.35 to £2.40 for paying pupils.  This increase is in line with all schools 
across Lancashire County Council due to a rise in the National Living Wage. 

We, as always remain committed to providing a healthy meal to your child at lunchtime and we will 
continue to work in close partnership with LCC to ensure we achieve this. 

If your child pays weekly for school meals, the amount will change to £12 per week from Monday 
25th April 2022.   

May I thank you most sincerely, for your continued support.  If you have any queries regarding the 
provision of school meals please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

M Cunniffe 

Mr M Cunniffe  

Head of School 

 

 

 


